
  

26 May 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
ASX Announcement 
 

 
 
Qube notes the Statement of Issues released by the ACCC today and the new date for a 
final decision from the ACCC.  Qube continues to work closely with the Commission and is 
confident that the issues raised can be addressed. 
 
As a result of the new decision timetable, the completion of the transaction to acquire the 
Patrick terminals is expected to be delayed. 
 
We will keep the market informed as required. 
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